Elsen, Nikki
“

Subject: FW: Combination license extension request

From: Robbi Wolff [mailto:thatforeignplace@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 4:50 PM

To: Christianson, Jay
Subject: Combination license extension request

Hi Jay,
I spoke with Nikki regarding my combination license. I was informed to send this to you for council.

I am writing to kindly request an extension for the effective date of my combination license for That Foreign
Place to be Thursday, September 21st.

Thank you!

Robbi

Robbi Wolff

That Foreign Place
107 3rd St S

La Crosse W1 54601
608-886-1778



